
grounds of PES to learn and 

grow! 

 

ACS 2016-2017 School        

Calendar is on the ACS web-

page. Please refer to this calen-

dar when planning any trips 

next year. First day of school 

for students will be August 9, 

2016. 

 

PTO needs your help next 

year! If you would like to get 

involved with the PES PTO, 

please contact our PTO        

president, Ashley Hamberlin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thank you all so much for 

your contributions to the PES 

students and staff this year! 

So many wonderful memories 

were made this year together 

and much growth and learn-

ing took place inside this 

building. Please stay involved 

this summer by reading with 

your child(ren) and using 

travel opportunities to journal 

and write. Have your child 

map out trips and estimate gas 

costs and mileage. These real-

life applications can make a 

tremendous difference in 

problem solving and life 

skills. The Computer Lab 

page on our PES website has 

several links that your child 

can use this summer to main-

tain skills in reading and 

math. 

PES Nature Trail– An up-

date on our PES Strategic 

Plan– Please take an oppor-

tunity to walk through the 

perimeter grounds of PES. 

You will find many wonder-

ful areas that have been cre-

ated for outdoor learning 

opportunities. Most re-

cently, a new addition was 

made to our nature trail. An 

outdoor musical area which 

was constructed by a former 

Cary Woods student who 

completed this project as 

part of his Eagle Scout 

badge is available for stu-

dents to use. We are so for-

tunate to have the beautiful 

Handbook 101 reminders: 
If you have not done so, please regis-

ter your child(ren) for school next 

year. The # of students enrolled deter-

mines the # of teacher units for each 

grade. Please register your child     

today! 

Please check the PES website this 

summer for updated information on 

back to school events and news! 

 

 

 

 SUMMER READING            

PROGRAM at the Auburn Public 

Library! Please sign your child up for the     

Auburn Public Library Summer Reading Program. 

Students will set their own reading goals then, 

work to qualify for prizes and recognitions.      

 Avoid the Summer Slide– be sure your child reads 

and practices math fact fluency throughout the 

summer! 

 

 

What a Year it has been! 

M A Y  S T A F F  

B I R T H D A Y S  

11th Libba Harris 

  

  

  

 Follow us on 

Twitter : 

@Pickelementary 

  

  

SUPPLY KITS ON SALE! Avoid the mad rush at the store in August and order your child’s supply 

kit online. There is a link on our school webpage. Your child’s kit will be delivered to your child’s 

teacher on the first day of school ready for school to start. Simply order online between May 3 and 

June 3.               The link is: www.shopttkits.com      School code 95703 

                                       Please make checks payable to: PES PTO 

P I C K  E L E M E N T A R Y  

1 3 2 0  N .  C O L L E G E  S T .  

A U B U R N ,  A L  3 6 8 3 0  

3 3 4 - 8 8 7 - 2 1 1 0  
Pride Times 

M A Y ,  2 0 1 6  

V O L U M E  3 ,  I S S U E  7  

O N  T H E           

C A L E N D A R  F O R  

M A Y  

 

M A Y  3 –  E N D  O F  

C O U R S E  M A T H  

T E S T –  G R A D E  5  

O N L Y  

M A Y  6 –  A C T       

A S P I R E  T E S T  L A S T  

D A Y !  

M A Y  1 7 –  4 T H  9  

W E E K S  B E H A V I O R  

C E L E B R A T I O N  

F I E L D  D A Y  

E V E N T S   

M A Y  1 8 –  5 T H  

G R A D E  C E L E B R A -

T I O N  1 0 : 0 0 A M  

M A Y  1 9 –  L A S T  

D A Y  O F  S C H O O L  

F U L L  A T T E N -

D A N C E  D A Y  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


